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Support in the Past, Support in the Present — 

that's what makes it possible for The Pantry to                    
be well-stocked and ready in times of need like these... 

HH wishes to thank the following  
for sharing in March 2020:

Help ing Hands of  RosevilleHelp ing Hands of  Roseville

Est 2012
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

April 2020 Proud Member AgencyThe Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for  
Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and  

by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

Helping Hands of Roseville Remains 
Open During COVID-19 Pandemic 

Food is an essential of life!  

Roseville's food pantry made the necessary 
changes in the service routine in order to remain 
open and continue to provide food items to 
Warren County residents in need.  For the 
duration of the recommended social isolation 
families are being given pre-packed boxes at the 
entrance door.  These boxes are filled in 
proportion to family size.  Some of the items 
included are canned products, boxed dinners, 
cereals, pancake mix, several frozen meat items, 
eggs, milk (when available), as well as a variety 
of fresh fruits and vegetables, and some coveted 
paper products!

If you or someone you know could use a little 
extra help putting food on the table during these 
challenging times, Helping Hands of Roseville is 
here to serve.  


Hours remain Mondays 9 a.m. - Noon,  
and Thursdays, 3-6 p.m.  

Numbers for March:
    166 Family Visits
         representing approximately 424                          
                  individuals, including 140 children.

Helping Hands is pleased to welcome 
JAN SPROUT and LINDA JONES (returning) 

to the 2020-2021 Board of Directors 

May you be blessed for your willingness to contribute your time and 
energy to this community endeavor. 

Scouting Out a 
Way to Help

Ryan Byers pitched in and 
helped stock the shelves for the 
next open hours as well as wiped 
down chairs as part of his 
community service efforts.  
It was a great to have his 
youthful energy involved.  
Thanks for choosing Helping 
Hands to share your time with, 
Ryan!

Stephanie Hughes 

Twomey Foundation 

Roseville Christian Church 

First United Methodist 

Church 

Geo & Sandy Campbell 

Mark & Joan Blindt 

LaJune & Bob Carlson 

Jeff Nimrick— 

N. Main Casey's 

Living Light Church 

David Mahoney 

Dave & Kay Strophes 

Roseville Baptist Church 

Katy Page 

Karen Larkin 

Mom Larkin

2020-2021 Officers:  

President: Grace McCrery        Vice President: Cyndy Hunter 
Secretary: Janet Steiner            Treasurer: Amy Corman 

Board Members: Cheryl Britt, Norma Carrico, Linda Jones, 
Steve McCullough, Denise McIntyre, Jan Sprout, Karen Starbuck


